
 

February 1, 2022 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION  

BEFORE THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD 

In the Matter of 

CAMMENGA AND ASSOCIATES, LLC 

(Denial of License Amendment Requests) 

Docket No. 030-038679-LA 

FOURTH JOINT STATUS UPDATE 

Settlement discussions are continuing, and the parties agree that continued dialogue 

would be mutually beneficial. The parties plan to convene with Judge William J. Froelich on 

February 3, 2022. The parties will provide another update no later than March 3, 2022.1 

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
Evan R. Anderson 
Counsel for NRC Staff 
Mail Stop: O-14-A44 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
Telephone: (301) 415-7000 
E-mail: Evan.Anderson@nrc.gov 

  

 
1 The Atomic Safety and Licensing Board directed the parties to file a joint status report every 
thirty days advising the Board of the status of settlement negotiations. Cammenga and 
Associates, LLC (Denial of License Amendment Requests), Order (Granting Joint Motion and 
Referring to Chief Administrative Judge for Appointment of Settlement Judge) (Oct. 12, 2021) 
(ML21285A232). 
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Executed in Accord with 10 CFR 2.304(d) 
Christopher J. Karchon 
Vice President of Cammenga and Associates, 
LLC 
2011 Bailey Street 
Dearborn, MI 48124 
Telephone: (313) 914-7160 
E-mail: cj@cammenga.com 

Dated in Rockville, MD 
this 1st day of February 2022 



 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

BEFORE THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD 

In the Matter of 

CAMMENGA AND ASSOCIATES, LLC 

(Denial of License Amendment Requests) 

Docket No. 030-038679-LA 

Certificate of Service 

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R § 2.305, I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing “FOURTH JOINT 

STATUS UPDATE,” dated February 1, 2022, have been served upon the Electronic Information 

Exchange (the NRC’s E-Filing System), in the captioned proceeding, this 1st day of February 

2022. 

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
Evan R. Anderson 
Counsel for NRC Staff 
Mail Stop: O-14-A44 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
Telephone: (301) 415-7000 
E-mail: Evan.Anderson@nrc.gov 

Dated in Rockville, MD 
this 1st day of February 2022 


